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Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 

Attn: Fang-Fang Ji, Science Editor, Editorial Office 

 
RE: Letter to the reviewer #02445261 
 
Dear Reviewer 02445261,  
 
Thank you for reviewing our manuscript #20221, “How Does a Real-World Child 

Psychiatric Clinic Diagnose and Treat ADHD?” We revised our manuscript following 

your recommendations. First, we shortened the introduction from over three pages 

to two pages to keep the contents coherent. We also removed the statement, 

“Inaccurate diagnoses could put patients at risk for unnecessary or harmful 

treatments, and/or delay the application of the appropriate, more efficacious 

treatment, if and when the diagnostic errors have been detected and corrected,” as 

we have already emphasized the importance of the accurate diagnosis of ADHD in 

the earlier sentences. We added an explanatory statement for the wide range of 

reported prevalence rates of ODD. As regards the exclusion criteria, we added a 

sentence to clarify that we didn’t exclude any comorbid conditions in the present 

study. We revised the limitations to explain that the present work was designed as a 

retrospective study and excluded non-ADHD patients. We thoroughly revised the 

manuscript for a higher quality of language usage. 

 

Sincerely,  

Kumi Yuki, MD 


